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February 5, 2020 
 
 
Dear Employee Assembly: 
 
We are extremely pleased that the Employee Assembly has a resolution to add a 
Cornell Tech voting-member seat to the Employee Assembly representing staff 
members whose work location is the Cornell Tech campus in New York City. On 
behalf of the employees of Cornell Tech, we write to formally request this 
representation. 
 
Cornell Tech employees have raised interest in EA representation since the 
earliest days of our campus’ creation. After Adam Howell presented information 
about the EA at a recent All Staff Meeting, employees were very pleased to learn 
that representation and further engagement was a possibility. Cornell Tech 
employees believe this is an excellent way to bridge campuses and build on the 
ideals of One Cornell. 
 
The employees of Cornell Tech appreciate your affirmative vote on this resolution 
and we look forward to engaging with you on behalf of all Cornell employees. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or would like further information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Julie Delay     Juliet Weissman 
 
 
 
 
 
 


